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Optional: 1.) Peer-to-peer SMILE® training courses | 2.) Reference site visits with peer-to-peer experience exchange

SMILE Onboarding Process

Onsite Training  
Flap

•  Theory session

•  Hands-on training

•  Wet labs (min. 5 eyes 
each surgeon)

•  First flap surgeries  
(min. 6 eyes each 
surgeon)

•  Follow-up of outcomes 
from first surgeries

Flap 
Surgeries

•  Continuous  
application support

•  Min. 50 eyes  
each surgeon

•  Clinical Application 
Specialist (CAS) decides 
to proceed with SMILE® 
training

Onsite Training 
SMILE

•  Theory session

•  Hands-on

•  Wet labs (min. 5 eyes 
each surgeon)

•  First SMILE® surgeries 
(min. 6 eyes each 
surgeon)

•  Follow-up of outcomes 
from first surgeries

Final  
Debriefing

•  Meeting MD,  
OD, and staff

•  Evaluation of  
confidence level and 
clinical results

•  Decision on end of 
initial application 
training process or 
additional training 
sessions

Online  
Training

•  Online training for  
SMILE® application

•  Suitable for MD,  
OD, and staff

•   Contains several 
surgical videos

•  Test questions for  
self-audit

Following SMILE 
Surgeries

•  Continuous training 
and support to  
improve overall SMILE® 
performance

•  Clinical Application 
Specialist (CAS)  
decides if clinical 
endpoints are reached

Continuous  
Application Support

•  Frequent application 
support visits

Online  
Training

•  Online training for  
VisuMax® basics and 
flaps

•  Suitable for MD, 
OD, and staff

•  Test questions for  
self-audit


